
Authors on the Air Global Radio Network host of      

Behind the Words, Lori Hays joins Writers Anonymous 

for the Mid-Winter Writers Conference on February 

22, 2014 from  11:30-3:00 for podcast interviews!  

15 minute interviews available for published authors (self or traditional) to be used on a 

special broadcast of Behind the Words on March 29th.  All authors must provide short bio, 

book and social media links to be emailed to btwonair@gmail.com by February 28th, 

2014. This show will be promoted in the March video promotion produced by Authors on 

the Air. Links will be featured on facebook event and available for all listeners to access.  

Future full length interview opportunities will be available.  

Behind the Words with Lori Hays is the show that brings you the voice behind your favorite stories. In 

her conversations with authors, Lori helps readers and authors navigate the literary world by exploring 

the early stages of writing all the way though publishing and marketing books. Focusing on debut and 

self published authors, the occasional celebrity stops by the studio for a chat. Lori likes to throw in fun 

series throughout they year such as Behind the Scenes featuring industry professionals, Love is in the 

Air and Love after Dark in February, featuring books about love, Fright Month in October featuring 

horror authors and New Author Showcase giving brand new authors a place to share their work for 

the first time. There is something for everyone on Behind the Words.  


